
 

 

  
 

  

  

  

  

    
  

  

    
  

 

 

  Transport for NSW 
~,1b 
NSW 
GOVERNMENT 

transport.nsw.gov.au 

29 February 2024 

Newtown to Redfern Signalling Upgrade 
More Trains, More Services 
Dear neighbour, 

The More Trains, More Services program is simplifying and modernising the rail network. Passengers will be able 
to access more services on a simpler and more reliable network through the delivery of better infrastructure, 
new trains and extra services. 

Further to our recent notification, we are writing to let you know that we will reserve seven parking spaces on 
Copeland Avenue from 6am Friday 8 March to 2am Monday 11 March. Please refer to the map overleaf. 

The temporary removal of parking will ensure there is sufficient room for construction vehicles and equipment to 
access the work area inside the rail corridor during a scheduled Sydney Trains trackwork period. 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your patience. 

If you would like to know more about our work, please email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or call 1800 684 490 
and ask to speak to the More Trains, More Services team. 
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